
Diminishment Clause                                 
 
 
 
 
 May 10, 2024 
 
 
Greetings to All Massachusetts Department of Correction Medical and Mental Health Staff,  

 
VitalCore is very excited to collaborate and partner with the Massachusetts Department of 
Correction! Our mission is to establish a culture that recognizes the value of the patient, team 
member, and client through service excellence resulting in the most positive clinical experience.  
 
Within the next few weeks, we will be traveling to the facilities to begin on-boarding current team 
members and ensure we maintain the hard-working staff that provide great care to our patient 
population as much as possible. We will share more details about dates and times that our team will 
be on-site.  
 
VitalCore Health Strategies offers very competitive wages and a comprehensive and strong benefits 
package to all benefit-eligible employees. We value our employees and their contribution to the 
success of our organization, and our benefits package is designed to help you take full advantage of 
our plans that make sense for you and your family. VitalCore also recognizes the seniority of the 
current staff when joining VitalCore.  Our team looks forward to meeting and working with you!  
 
Please contact Human Resources at MassachusettsTransition@vitalcorehs.com for any questions 
you may have. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Viola Riggin, 
Chief Executive Officer  

719 SW Van Buren Street, Suite 100, Topeka, Kansas 66603 
P: 785-246-6840    F: 785-408-5617    E: VCHSAdmin@VitalCoreHS.com 
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